MARSHALL COUNTY PERSONNEL BOARD

The regular monthly Personnel Board meeting scheduled for:

Monday, November 92, 2020
Has been CANCELLED., due to lack of agenda items!

The next regular Personnel Board meeting will be held on
Monday, December 14", 2020 in the Commission Chambers
on the 3™ floor of the Marshall County Courthouse.




